

Bellenden Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr Gregory Doey
Head Of School: Mrs Julie Ireland
Deputy Head: Mrs Alex Turnbull

Assistant Head: Ms Walatta Trew

Dewar Street, Peckham, London SE15 4JP

Dear Parents and Carers,

Bellenden Primary School will be supporting the Cancer charity <u>MACMILLAN</u>, as you may know this a charity that is dear to our school due to us sharing in the loss of a staff member, a parent and family members. We wish to continue supporting this charity by raising as much money as possible.

Here are some ways you can support us:

- Non-Uniform day (wear something green) £1
- Donate cakes, biscuits and other snacks (every item will be gratefully received)
- Parents please give pupils money to buy treats (an amount of your choice)
- Green Glitter decoration (face paint) 50p

Any remaining treats will be sold to parents and carers after school

Date: Friday 5th October 2018

Yours Sincerely

Savina Abbott

Miss Savina

MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT

(Learning Mentor)

TEL: 020 7732 7107 FAX: 020 7732 1351 Email: office@bellenden.southwark.sch.uk www.bellenden.southwark.sch.uk